
17 August 1993 

Dear Mr. Kent, 

I sent the following report to Jim Dinsmore before 1. realized 

that you are to receive the August records. Perhaps he will 

forward it to you, but | will go ahead and send another report to 

you. 

On 15 August, I was leading a field trip for lowa Lakeside Lab. 

With me were Dale and Helen Fye and two novice birders. On 

Grover's Lake, Dickinson Co, we saw a Western Grebe. It was the 

dark phase where the eye is obscured by the black on the head. 

1 hope that this will be of interest to you. 

Sincerely, 

Wf 
Neil Bernstein 

927 37th Street NE 

Cedar Rapids IA 52402 


